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PBCTS is delighted to announce that as 

part of our donation campaign, we are par-

ticipating in Give Local 757. Tuesday, May  

6, 2025 is the day that you have the op-

portunity to give back to your school.  

Get your friends and family to go to our 

website and click the Give Local 757 do-

nation button. This is for one day only and 

you can give anytime until midnight. All 

proceeds will go to supporting PBCTS. 

We know with your assistance this cam-

paign will be a successful one. 

 

 

 

 PLAN TO ATTEND! 

PBCTS will hold its first 

Chapel Service in June 2025. 

Update will be in the next 

newsletter. 

In this issue: 

• School Chapel 

• Dr. Brayboy has been  

       reassigned 

• New office day 

• IGrade update 
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PLEASE NOTE!! Our new in office day has changed from 

Tuesday to Friday. Govern yourselves accordingly. 

 SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Happy New Year faculty, staff, and students 

 Registration for Spring Quarter 2025 begins Jan.27, 
2025 thru Feb. 17, 2025. Class begin on Feb. 10. 

 PBCTS has decided to shelve IGrade Plus. We are 
exploring other options. 

  Dr. Brayboy has been reassigned. He no longer 
serves as the Provost of PBCTS.  His new 
assignment is the assistant to the President for 
special assignments, teaching and alumni activities. 


